
Raphael,  
 
I have just received this notification. 
 
As an office to residential conversion, it appears, in effect, to be an office to HMO 
conversion. 
 
As such, will Article 4 apply in this case? 
 
Also, looking at the application form, it is stated than no parking details have been 
provided.  Surely this is rather concerning?  Where will the residents park? 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Duncan. 
 
Duncan Bell 
Councillor, Hatfield Villages Ward, 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council. 
01438-712645. 
 


